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Memo   
To:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators & Parish Secretaries 

From:  Kathy Conner, Chancellor  

Date:  September 18, 2017 

Subject: Official Catholic Directory Report   

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

In year’s past, you would have received from us by now the infamous pink Official Catholic 

Directory (OCD) Report to update your parish information.  

 

I wanted to let you know that we will still be collecting the data but there is a several week 

delay.  The OCD publisher is testing out a new system for collecting data which has caused this 

delay. 

 

Be assured that as soon as we are notified about the collection of your parish data, we will let 

you know the timeframe and the mechanism for its collection.  Thank you for your patience. 
 

 

 

 

 


